
 

  Dear friends,  
I am writing to you with an urgent request for 
help. On Friday, an unexpected disaster struck 
the Church Without Walls (CWW) building in 
Moldova which serves as the base for our 
School Without Walls (SWW) operations and 
outreach in the region. After two days of heavy 
snowfall, during which a state of emergency 
was declared in the country’s capital, the roof of 
the CWW building collapsed under two feet of 
snow on Friday afternoon. Praise God no one 
was injured!   
However, the building is in complete disrepair 
and the entire roof was destroyed, as you can 

see in the pictures. Our Moldovan School Without Walls leaders and national staff estimate it 
will cost around $50,000 to reinforce the walls of the building and replace the roof. This is a 
dire emergency. The Church Without Walls building serves as a place of weekly worship for 
more than 100 people and the base of our SWW operations in Moldova. Out of this building 
we are training and equipping our SWW students, and from this building our Next 
Generation leaders are conducting outreach to children and youth and ministry to victims of 
human trafficking in Moldova, one of the poorest countries in Europe.   

 

 

 On Sunday, the CWW congregation gathered 
amid the rubble and conducted their worship 
service outside in the cold. Our staff in Moldova 
conveyed to us their most urgent desire to 
continue ministry in the region. But right now 
there is uncertainty about where they will meet 
and how their programs will continue without a 
building. We are seeking to raise funds quickly 
for the reconstruction of the Church Without 
Walls building so that the ministry efforts of our 
Next Generation leaders in the region can go 
forward: reaching, serving, and transforming 
Moldova—and the rest of Eurasia—with the 
gospel message.  
Please consider how you can help us meet this 
critical need for our young leaders and their 
gospel ministry in Moldova. We are seeking to raise funds for the $50,000 cost of repair and 
reconstruction, and I earnestly ask for your prayers and support during this time. Please share 
this need on social media with your friends and family. And please consider how you can 
help provide a roof for the Church Without Walls.  
To give a gift to this ministry, please choose “Moldova: Emergency Church Construction” on 

 

Church Without Walls gathers for worship 
without a roof  
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our giving page or call our office: 630-462-1739.  
We know God is good, and He will provide for our needs so that the message of His Kingdom 
will continue advancing in Moldova and Eurasia.  
Gratefully in Him, 
 

 Sergey Rakhuba 
President 
MISSION EURASIA  
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